
 
 

Maundy Thursday, April 14th, 6:00 p.m.-Sanctuary 
 

Good Friday, April 15th, Sanctuary open for prayer  
10:00 a.m.  to 5:00  p.m. 

 
Easter Sunrise Service  

6:00 a.m. Joe Wheeler Pavilion 
Worship Service 10:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary 

 
 

MEMORIALS 

Frank Patterson   Martha Bass  
Cathie Liemenstoll   Thomas Bass 

William Adcox            

Mike Robertson    

Roy Patrick 

Kevin & Susan McGraw 

 

Doris Nugent   Jean Mays 

Jerry & Marlene Johnson  Pat Johnson 

George & DeShawn Mojica Sarah Ratliff  

Jerry & Sandra Garner      

              Rena Chapman 
           Pat Johnson 

    Sarah Ratilff   

 

Pastor Holly will be out of the office and unavailable doing 

Professional Development the week of April 18-22nd. If you 

have an emergency, contact Kris at 256-443-9296. 

 
 

 



Rogersville United Methodist Church 

51 Turner Lindsey Road, Rogersville , AL 35652 

Rev. Holly Woodall 

256-247-3307 

 

April 10, 2022 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 

Prelude 

Welcome 

Announcements 

Offerings/*Doxology 

Prayer Concerns and Praises 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Easter Cantata   “Redeemed”                 Choir                                 

*Benediction and Dismissal    

 

*Please stand if you are able 

 

 

Our Sunday worship service is available on FaceBook at  

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYERS AND PRAISES 

Family of John Cecil Hudson, Family of Jean Mays, Family of 

Rena Chapman, Clyde Alexander, Family of Frank Patterson, 

Family of Doris Nugent, The people of Ukraine, Ray & Carol 

Angel, Donna Williams, James Smith,  Richard Mason, Ann  

Atkinson,  Unspokens, Frank Ellison, Joyce Gowan, R. B. 

Ray, Penny Brunson,    Bryan Butler, Shirley Smith, Tonya 

Gattis, Sherry Weathers, Donnie and  Marsha Nelson, Kyle 

Wiley, Nell Ellison Hayes, Dean Cosby, Myra Nesmith, Mary 

Brewer, J.O. and Nancy Bedsole, Deborah Lowery 

 ————————————————————————— 

 

Stewardship 

4/3/2022  
 

 Amount Received YTD                      $   49,570.28 

 Expenses YTD                            62,143.20  

 General Fund last week                                 4,411.00 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed  

We need volunteers for prom breakfast on  

SATURDAY, May 21st. Please contact   

Pat  Johnson 256-710-8406 or Kerry Moody, 230-5395 

to volunteer. Donations are also being accepted. Just mark 
“prom” in the memo line of your check.  

  


